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18 April 2024 

 
Welcome letter from Mrs Mitchell (starting reception Sept 2024) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am writing to say how pleased I am that your child has been offered a place here at 
Leavening Community Primary School, starting in the academic year 2024/25. On behalf of 
the Staff, Governors, children and parents, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you and 
your family to our school community.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to a parents’ information session on 
Tuesday 11th June at 3.30pm to welcome you to Leavening and share details about our 
school. It will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions regarding your child 
starting school. Please note we are unable to offer childcare facilities at this meeting but 
you are welcome to bring your child along of course. 
  
Please email admin@leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk by Monday 20th May 2024 to advise whether 
you are able to attend. 
  
During the Summer Term we have a series of transition sessions for children, in order to 
ensure a happy and smooth transition into Reception and for children to familiarise 
themselves with the adults who will be working with them. This will take place from 
Monday 8th July to Thursday 11th July and we would encourage the children to attend each 
day, for the whole day. Please liase with the school office if this is not possible. 
  
It is important to note, for those children currently at our nursery, there are regular 
opportunities for the children to visit conkers classroom and the children are already 
familiar with the adults and setting.This is a lovely advantage of our small school family and 
the opportunities we provide to ensure the nurery pupils are fully integrated into school life. 
We do still encourage these children to take part in the full transition week however, as it 
enables them to spend time with the other children who will form Conkers Class in the new 
school year. 
  
To support new children and families, there is a section on our website with information 
that you may need and you can access this here:  
http://leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/children/conkers/ 
  
I look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school family. 

Kind regards 
Mrs Mitchell 
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